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    Monday Memo  
Seeking Volunteers:  The Diocese of Thunder Bay is seeking volunteers to bring the gift of 

music and faith to those in the correction centre. If you have a passion for singing and or 

playing an instrument this is a meaningful opportunity to share God’s love with those who 

need it most. For details please contact  

“I was a stranger and you did not welcome me, naked and you did not clothe me, sick and in 

prison and you did not visit me.” 

Father Biju Mathew  bijuachan@gmail.com 

St. Agnes Praise & Worship Evening. Please join us for Mass, Anointing of the Sick, 

Adoration, and Praise & Worship on Tuesday, April 1st from 7:00 - 9:00 pm. The rosary will 

be led at 6:30 prior to Mass. The Prayer Ministry team will be available for personal prayer 

Chrism Mass:   the blessing of the holy oils and the renewal of priestly service will take place 

at the Chrism Mass at St. Patrick’s Cathedral on Thursday, April 10, 2025 at 7:00 p.m.  

Everyone is welcome to attend and share in this special moment of prayer and renewal with 

Bishop Alan Campeau an the priests of the diocese. 

Divine Mercy Sunday:  will be help at St. Peter’s Church, 615 Connolly Street, Sunday April 

27, 2025 starting at 2:45 p.m.  All are welcome to experience the tender Mercy of God. 

The Diocese of Thunder Bay is looking at increasing their staff to join their team at the 

Diocesan Centre.  We will be hiring for a few different positions within the Catholic Pastoral 

Centre.   If you or someone you know would like to join our team we would be happy to 

meet with you to discuss this opportunity.   Applications containing a cover letter and 

resume can be forwarded to bpsec@dotb.ca or mailed to P.O. Box 10400, Thunder Bay, 

Ontario P7B 6T8. 
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